
 

 
 

  

 

 

Fort Oglethorpe  

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on February 9, 20024 with 9 members and 2 

guests with Russell presiding.. 

 

Stewart did the inspiration moment 

 

James Hobbs who is division 3 lt governor was our guest. 

 

We are working on pickle ball tournament 

 

We are working on the Little Library and going to city commission next. 

 

Saddle Club has a meeting  March 2 Blue Mountain Yoga in Ringgold 

 

Saddle club has a clinic on March 23 

Saddle Club first show is in April. 

 

We work a line at Backpack Blessings on 2/20. Packing starts between 4 and 

4:30. 

 

Lori Welburn, principal of Cloud Springs Elementary spoke about their new 

book vending machine and impact it can have on kids.  Will not cost kids 

money to get a book from it but use tokens they earn at school. 

 



 

83% of students there on free lunch.   61% of poor families have no childrens 

books in  home.  They have machine.  Now looking for people to pay for them 

to get books.  They have about 300 children and they want them to get 12 book 

per year. 

  

 

 


